To whom it may concern;

I would like the council to review the DMD46 policy for dropped kerb applications. |
think the policy is unfair and residents should not be rejected simply for applying after
2014 and living on a principal road. They should allow residents fair access to their
driveway same as the surrounding residents. If needed, allow them to explain their
need for a driveway and actually listen and work with residents to make it possible.

Granting more driveways doesn't cause more traffic. There are existing driveways that
can fit more than 2 cars. This, as well as traffic lights (also temporary traffic lights),
narrowing lanes and making cycle lanes cause more traffic. So | don't see why not
granting residents a simple right to park safely outside their homes is fair.

Many thanks



